
NOTICE OF WORK

We are performing abrasive blasting to prepare our new low carbon
fuels storage tanks for coating/painting. Coating the tanks helps to
prevent potential corrosion.  There is a potential for noise to be
generated during this work.

Why?

When?

What do I 
need to know?

The anticipated start date is September 10, 2025, and expected to last
5-6 weeks.

The blast material is safe and silica free, tanks will be covered, so no
dust will escape. 
Pro-active noise monitoring and mitigation plans are in place.

Thanks for your patience and understanding.
We are committed to minimizing community impacts such as traffic and noise.

For inquiries or feedback, please contact us at: CommunityBC@parkland.ca or 604-257-4040.
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